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	Spring Celebration

With the holidays coming to a close we will start gearing up for our 28th Annual Spring Celebration. So, save the date for Friday, April 24th at the Columbia St. Mary’s Center in Cedarburg.  Our theme this year will be “Sports of All Sorts.”  Please remember that the center will close at 5:00 pm on

 Friday, April 24th to allow for our closing staff to get to the event in plenty of time.  Please make the necessary arrangements.  Thank you for your cooperation.

Welcome New Families 
We would like to extend a warm welcome to our newest members to the OCC family and hope they feel right at home soon!
The Dimmer Family – Kaden – Infant Room 
The Krebs Family – Owen – Infant Room
The Clark Family – Charlotte – Infant Room

The Champeau Family – Elena – 4K Room

No School
There is no school for our 4-K and School Age Children that attend Grafton Public School on Monday, January 20th.  Please make sure to let Miss Ashley know if your child will need care with us. 


	Winter Weather Watch
In the event we have severe weather conditions please watch the local channels for any weather closings or call the center after 6:00 am, when an updated message will be placed on our voicemail.  

Thank You (
We all want to thank you for your generosity throughout the year and most recently for all the wonderful gifts the classrooms received from under the “Wish Tree.”  The children enjoyed opening the gifts and will put them to good use.  
Pajama Day
Mark your calendar for another favorite P.J. Day on Thursday, January 9th.

OCC Infant Room

Please inform the office if you are expecting and plan to enroll your infant in our center.  The Infant room is very full and we strive to enroll the infants of our currently enrolled families first.

	Children Moving

With the start of the new year we have some children moving up to a new classroom on Monday, January 6th and Monday January 20th.
  They have had the opportunity to visit over the past several weeks but we understand this is an adjustment for all involved so please do not hesitate to talk to your child’s teacher if you have any questions.
Happy Birthday
Jan 2nd  -  Caleb Olejnizak - 4
Jan 6th  -  Luther Beck - 3
Jan 13th  -  Cole Toellner - 3
Jan 18th  -  Allison Daidone -2
Beach Party

Pull out your child’s beach clothes so they are ready to enjoy a center wide beach party on Tuesday, January 21st.   We’ll make sure to crank up the heat and have lots of fun activities for the children.
Reminder

Please do not leave your car running in the parking lot.



